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Follow-up Letter
1 message

P4P Town Admin <p4ptownadmndept@gmail.com> Thu, Jul 1, 2021 at 6:13 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com

Sir/ Madam,
Greetings!

On behalf of P4P Nacpan Holdings Corp., | am sending you our letter of follow up attached to this email
regarding our application for Permit to Cut Naturally Grown Trees of Various Species within a Private Land
Covered by TCT No. 065-2018007133 located on Barangay Villa Libertad, El Nido, Palawan.

Hoping for your kind consideration.
Thank you and stay safe.
Sincerely,

RUFFA A. DAVID
Corporate Representative
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